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   KURT LEWIN INSTITUTE SEEDMONEY GRANT  

facilitating of research collaboration between PhD  
students from different universities.  

 
 
 
 

The KLI wants to facilitate research collaboration between PhD students from different universities. 
As you may have experienced already, interactions between PhD students during KLI meetings and 
conferences sometimes result in the development of new and exciting research ideas. However, 
because these ideas are usually not part of PhD projects, it can be difficult to find the necessary 
budget to carry out the studies and put these ideas to the test. The KLI aims to stimulate and 
facilitate collaborative research projects between PhD students by a seedmoney grant.  
In this scheme, PhD students can apply for funding up to €3.000,- to be spent on costs that would 
enable research: e.g., participant fees, study materials, etcetera. We are not able to fund travel cost 
or conference fees. Applications that are eligible for funding should include at least 2 PhD students 
from different universities and applicants should have obtained approval from their supervisors to 
work on this project.  
The main applicant has to be a KLI PhD member, and has to be employed by a Dutch University. The 
other applicant(s) need(s) to be a PhD student, being employed by either a Dutch or international 
University.  
 
The call will be send twice a year, once in April and once in September. The application deadline will 
always be one month after the call. And one month after the application deadline you can expect a 
response from the KLI manager. You can submit your application by sending an email to Hannah 
Timmermans (KLI.manager@uu.nl). Your application will then be reviewed by the research 
committee consisting of Ilja van Beest (TiU), Terence Dores Cruz (UvA), Anita Keller (RUG), Barbara 
Nevicka (UvA) and Iris van Sintemaartensdijk (UvT). 
 
When you get awarded with the grant you will receive a seedmoney grant number. We want to ask 
you to refer to this number in publications and presentations.  
After finalizing the project (but before 1 year after having received the funding) the KLI requires 
recipients of the funding to: (1) Provide a financial report (so please make sure to keep track of 
expenses, because the KLI would like to receive receipts and invoices); (2) write a short report about 
your experiences and findings for the research committee to read, and maybe for placement on the 
KLI website.  
 
For applications, please fill in the application form.   
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